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A Message from the Moraga Orinda Fire District: Please 
help us with our Strategic Plan 
 
In 2005, The Moraga-Orinda Fire District revised its Strategic Plan, identifying 
progressive changes and enhancements to our operational process in order to be 
able to better serve our customers. We listened to the community, our employees, 
and other local agencies to develop a sequence of goals, and a 'task' pattern to 
achieve those goals. We have recently completed our annual review of the Plan, 
and have noticed that the hard work of all of our employees has paid off 
handsomely. We have successfully completed nearly all of our planned objectives - 
two full years ahead of schedule. 

 We have decided to allow our 2005 Plan to expire and create a new vision for 
the future. In order to create a comprehensive new Strategic Plan that will best 
serve the community, we again would like to hear from you - our valued neighbors 
and customers. In order to allow the community an opportunity to respond with 
ease, we are going hi-tech. We are going to utilize an internet survey, as well as 
offer the ability to provide additional on-line suggestions and comments. The URL 
is listed below, and the survey will be accessible October 18th through November 
18th. For those who would rather not utilize the internet, the District will host 
meetings with the Fire Chief for comments and suggestions. The dates and 
locations are listed below. 

 To utilize the website: http://ctmsurveys.com/html/mofd08/mofd08.html 
  

 
 
Meetings: 

 MOFD Administration Bldg - 1280 Moraga Way 
 November 17th 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm  
 Orinda City Offices - 22 Orinda Way 
 Sarge Littlehale Room 
 November 18th 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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